
 

ATTENTION PIANO TEACHERS and 

STUDENTS: 
 

You are invited to the Halloween “Spooktacular” Play-a-thon. 

 

When: Saturday, October 21, 2023 (12:00-3:00PM) 

Where: Broadmoor United Methodist Church 

Deadline to enter: October 7, 2023 

 
All Shreveport-Bossier piano teachers and their students are invited to participate 

in the GSMTA Halloween “Spooktacular” Play-a-thon!  Costumes and Halloween 

music are welcome.  No memorization needed! This is an opportunity for a non-

competitive piano experience where students can wear costumes, play the piano 

selection of their choice, and have fun!  

 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR PARTICIPATION: 

 

The fee to participate is $10 per student plus a bag of candy per studio to share in 

the goody bag treats. Teachers may email the Play-a-thon chair, Holly Kordahl at 

holly.kordahl@gmail.com, with the total performance time required for their 

studio. Also, there is a form on the www.gsmta.org, if you prefer to have a form. 

Total performance time per student should not exceed 2 minutes. Teachers will 

receive their studio’s approximate play-a-thon time via email no later than October 

13, 2023. We ask that each teacher collect the registration fees from their 

students and submit 1 check to Holly made out to Greater Shreveport Music 

Teachers Association by October 7, 2023.  Please write “Halloween Play-a-thon” on 

the memo line.  

 

For more info, contact Holly Kordahl, holly.kordahl@gmail.com 

or Gulya Chandler, gulyachandler@hotmail.com.  
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